Camacho, Aida (BPU)

From: jbrown@eznergy.com

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 10:18 AM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard (BPU)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] NJ Solar Successor Incentive Program Input
Dear BPU:

As a NJ based employer of solar installation teams we want to express our concerns about the proposed successor
program to the NJ Clean Energy Solar Program:

1. By reducing the value of the incentives from the $152.00 down to possibly $85.00 or less will have a severe
impact on the viability of many projects in NJ and will cause layoffs and job losses. The incentives should stay the
same and not go down to continue the level of employment in solar in NJ.

2. By limiting the size of the market of what can be built each year in each for solar will cause job losses in the
industry. No limits should be place on the size of the market in NJ to not cause job lose..

3. The BPU should work with the Legislature and Governor Murphy’s office to increase the societal benefit fund fee
on electric bills to be able to fund more community solar projects and provide lower cost green energy to low
and middle income families. By reducing the incentives new community solar projects will not be able to be
funded.

4. By reducing the incentives the Governors goal of 100% green energy will be unobtainable in the timeframes
proposed by the Governor.

Please note: Eznergy will be relocating our offices to 406 Mantoloking Road, Brick, NJ 08723
Effective 2/1/21

Jim Brown
Managing Partner
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